
Grocery / Pharmacy ChainNeedle-free Injection: 
Acceptance & Preference Study #3 – Q4 2014

Influenza vaccinations were given to patients at Smith’s Food & Drug as part of their annual immunization 
campaign. Those who received the injection with the needle-free injector were asked to fill out a survey of 
their experience. 98 participants responded to survey questions.

Subjects were overwhelmingly accepting of the PharmaJet Stratis® Needle-free injector for delivery of 
their seasonal flu shot. Eighty-three percent (83%) indicated they would choose PharmaJet needle-free 
injection for their next flu shot.

PharmaJet, Inc. (2014) “61-10199 Post Market Surveillance – Smith’s Food & Drug Flu Campaign”, internal company 
report, February, 2015
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How satisfied were you with today’s Needle-Free Flu Shot?
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 For next year’s flu vaccination, will you choose to 
receive your flu shot with a Needle-Free Injection?
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How likely are you to recommend a Needle-Free 
Flu Shot to family and friends?
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Refer to Instructions for Use to ensure safe injections and to review risks. 			               Doc. #60-10351-003 Rev. B


